
Fwd:PNh •••••• for Greak ttanaldon
From: ·COrdellhuIfOeor.com" <cordellhuno.ol.com>

To; IgreekCllrectOyahoo.c:om

TuesdaV, Aprfl 20, 2010 5:36 PM

Angela, Here Is the press reIene to tJanslate; .George Metlkokis the first pte88 ,.lease he already translated and
sent to the New York Greek Media Is sufficient.

I would still like to have this message in Greek. Feet fme to tell me if you think there is anything that Should be
taken out or added in. ~ .

Thankyou, ~reinne ~
-~--Orlglnal MeSsage..~-
From: CordellhulJ@aol.eom
To: c:hfnyOaoI.QOm;cotd$llhullOaoi.com .
Sent: Mon, Apr 19,201011:37 pm .
Subject: Press releaSe for Greek translation . . . .

April 20, .PRESS RelEASE
2010

Cordell Hull Foundation for InternationaJ Educa .•• -;..c ••••..

CONTACT: Marianne Mason, Cordell Hull Fo,~r~lQ::"-~-3QO-2138 or cordellhuU"aoI.com

J-1 VISAS for Greek Exchange Teach

As announced In mid-March 2010 tHe~Coroel"Hull ndation I~CHF)was able to obtain
permission from the State Depe the term of Greek teachers in J·1 visa status
to fIVe years through an inter- ting without any. political intervention
whatsoever. No outside . S, individuals were invdtved in the meeting, though for
the past several months have been made by the Greek community to meet with
Congresswomen an iseuss how Greek teachers .x>uld work in J-1 visa status in
afternoon. church garten and adult schools.

Chris Palaidis, DIrj~ .••.••~t~ St. Nicholas Greek School in Flori1;1awrote a Jetter to the
Departmen r 2010 to request expansion for his church school, where he
volunteers hi Ify for Greek government-paid teachers. He mentioned the Cordell
Hun Foundation is letter and shared the State Department response with CHF.

The Cordell Hull Foundation then gathered some documentation and scheduled a private
meeting with the State Department In mid-Marcht during which the 5-year term was granted.
CHF also asked for approval of J-1 visas for Greek teachers in C1urch or secular Greek
language and culture schools, which was denied. For further lnf~Jrmatfon on the details, please
contact Marianne Mason, Cordell Hull Foundation: 212-300-2138 or cordellhytf@aoi,com.

In October, 2009, the Cordell Hull foundation attended a lunchec>n sponsored by Stella Kokolls
in the Rayburn Building in Washington, DC to present a J-1 visa I:>rtefing. Some Congressional
staff attended the CHF visa briefing along with other member9 ~ the Greek community, but no



action was taken to contact the State Departmem untU CHF diU SO ~nMarch. Neither Stella
Kokolis nor any of her luncheon invitees (with 1he sole exceptidJO of CHF) had anything to do
with obtaining the 5..year J~1 visa term. .

Chris Palaidis, head of St. Nicholas School in Florida, wrote an effective letter In December
2010 to the State Department that he sharadwith CHF. He was not part of the October
luncheon gmup in DC. He declded independently to write the fietter.

MarianneMason,P~ent
Cordetl Hun Foundation for IntemationalEducation
501 Fifth Avenue, Thifd Floor
New York. NY 10017
Telephone: 212·300-2138


